
  
 
 
 

 
 

ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTANTS 
Tallahassee Chapter 

            Wednesday, June 20, 2018 – 11:30AM 

               Chapter Luncheon 

Capital City Country Club – Tallahassee, Florida  
 

MINUTES 
 
Call to Order – President Alexandra Weimorts called the meeting to order at 11:30am. The following officers 
were announced for the 2018-2019 Chapter year.  
 
Chapter Officers: 
Jim Lewandowski - President 
Jamaal Dickens - President-elect 
Pamela Ray - Secretary 
Antonio Murphy - Treasurer 
Denison Graham - Treasurer-elect 
Alexandra Weimorts - Immediate Past-President 
 
Chapter Directors: 
Kim Mills - Community Service Chair 
Steve Burch - Website/Records Management Chair 
Angie Robertson - Finance Chair 
Patrick Cowen - Regional Vice President 
Justin Evans - Bylaws Chair 
Sasa Stefanovic - Citizen Centric Report Chair 
LaVondria Norton - Early Careers & Student Membership Chair 
Sue Graham – Membership & CGFM Chair 
Melinda Miguel - Director 
 
 
Meeting Called to Order – President Weimorts presided and welcomed all members to the meeting.  
 
New Business 
 
Chapter Awards  
 
The 2017-2018 Chapter Awards were presented by Awards Chair Kim Mills to the following awardees: 
 

 Advancing Government Accountability Awards – Judy Goodman 
 Emerging Government Leader Award – Tiffany Porter 
 Excellence in Government Leadership Award – Alton “Rip” Colvin (accepted by Lydia Mount in Rip’s 

absence) 
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 Tallahassee Chapter Author Award – Mike Shoaf & Justin Evans (Kim Mills accepted Justin’s award in 
his absence) 
 

 
2017-18 AGA Scholarship 
 
Early Careers Chair LaVondria Norton announced that the 2017-2018 Scholarship, in the amount of $500, was 
awarded to Sarah Schrader-Nahoom, and the scholarship will be increased to $1,000 for the 2018-2019 Chapter 
year’s awardee. 
 
Bylaws Vote 
 
The ballots, for members to vote on various changes to the Bylaws, were passed out to 41 members. The ballots 
were tallied, with the result of forty members APPROVING and one member NOT APPROVING the proposed 
changes. 
 
Announcements 
 
President Weimorts confirmed that 2018-2019 Luncheons will continue to be held at the Capital City Country 
Club, with the next one being held on Wednesday, September 19, 2018. Weimorts also confirmed that the SBA 
Hermitage Building will continue to be the Webinar location for the 2018-2019 Chapter year.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jamaal R. Dickens 
 
Jamaal R. Dickens 
Secretary 


